
 

 

 

 
17th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 7 Summer Experience Trip 
 
On Friday 21st June your child will be going to Framlingham College to take part in a 
‘Summer Experience’.  They will engage in three different activities throughout the day. In 
art they will be looking at photography and felt making, in geography they will take part in 
an escape room activity using subject based knowledge and, finally, in English they will be 
using the panel game Call my Bluff as a starting point for some writing.   
 
We will travel by coach, which will leave school promptly at 8.30am. Consequently, we ask 
that your child is dropped off by 8.15am at the latest.  The children will need to wear their 
normal school uniform and, if required, ensure that they bring their inhalers or auto injector 
pens with them.  They will be given lunch at the College; rest assured we will liaise with 
the College about the children’s dietary requirements.  We will return to school a little later 
than normal and you will be able to pick your child up at 5.00pm. 
 
We expect the children to have an enjoyable and challenging day being led by the 
students and staff of the College.  However, if you have any questions about this ‘Summer 
Experience’ please do not hesitate to contact me here at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stuart B. Coulthart 
Deputy Head 
 
dephead@townclose.com 
 

 


